
  

 

16 September 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

St Cecilia   Maks for excellent effort in all areas of learning    

St Lucy   Daisy for some excellent ideas when exploring non-written 

    sources of evidence from the Stone Age 

St Bernadette  Ben for his positive attitude to his work and participation in 

    all lessons 

St Anthony  Juno for being hardworking, caring and an extremely 

    helpful member of Year 5  

St Christopher  Izabele for making an excellent start to the term in all areas 

             

Good Disciples of the Week 

 

St Cecilia   Freya for being so caring towards our new Reception 

    children    

St Lucy   Ellie for amazing teamwork in basketball 

St Bernadette  Ruth for always being helpful to others in St Bernadette class 

St Anthony  Shay for setting a very good example to his peers and always 

    having a calm and positive answer 

St Christopher  Emilia-Grace for setting herself high expectations and being 

    a super example to the class   

     

Well done to you all. 

 

St Peter’s (Reception) will be awarded Stars of the Week and Good Disciple from next week 

when they start full time.  They have all been “little stars” and are settling in very well. 

 

School Clubs 

 

At the moment the following clubs are running after school and lunchtimes.  Others will 

start as the term proceeds and some of these may not run if the minimum number of 

children is not reached.  

 

Day 

 

Club Years Time 

Monday Judo Club Years 1 – 6 3.15 – 4.00 pm 

 

Tuesday Gymnastics Club Years 2 – 6 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

 

Wednesday Spanish Club 

 

Years 1 – 3 12.15 – 12.45 pm 
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 Spanish Club 

 

Years 4 – 6 12.45 – 3.15 pm 

 Sewing Club 

 

Years 3 – 6 3.20 – 4.20 pm 

 Football 

 

Years 3 & 4 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

 Football Club starting date 

tbc 

 

Years 5 & 6 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

Thursday Circus Club 

 

Years 2 - 6 3.30 – 4.45 pm 

Friday Kobika Cheerleading 

 

Years 2 - 6  Lunchtime 

 Football 

 

Years 1 & 2 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

 

Spanish Club : Taster Lesson 

 

Spanish Club are offering a taster lesson on Wednesday 21 September 2022 – please see 

attached flyer. 

 

Reminder : Welcome Meetings 

 

Tuesday 20 Sept 2022  St Bernadette’s (Yr 4) Welcome Meeting 3.30 – 4.00 pm 

Wednesday 21 Sept 2022 St Anthony’s (Yr 5) Welcome Meeting 3.30 – 4.30 pm 

     St Peter’s (Reception) Welcome Meeting 3.30 – 4.30 pm 

 

All meetings are held in the children’s classroom and the PowerPoint will be made 

available to all parents.  

 

One Can Trust – Update 

 

You might have noticed that we've moved the collection point outside under the covered 

area near the main steps to the school office. This is to make it easier for you to make a 

donation at pick up or drop off - or if ever you are passing. 

 

Harvest is fast approaching and it's a really important time of year for One Can. 

Historically, we have had some of our biggest collections around Harvest time and with the 

cost of living crisis, we are expecting more people than ever before needing to access their 

help over the winter months. Please see the 'Wants and Needs' List attached and drop 

something in if you can. It really does make a difference. 

 

Walking With You – WWY 

 

Please find attached this term’s Walking With You Flyer. WWY group is a safe space where 

you can talk freely among people who are walking the same path as you, there is no 

judgment, and it is completely confidential. The group is open to anyone who is 

supporting a child/young person experiencing difficulties up to the age of 25. (You do not 

need to have a child/young person under CAMHS to join the group). WWY is run by parent 

volunteers alongside the Participation Lead. All Parent Volunteers who lead the group have 

completed safer recruitment checks (including DBS check).  Please see the attached flyer. 

 

Baby and Toddler Group restarting this Wednesday! 

 

We warmly welcome you on Wednesdays from 9.30am – 11.30am in the Pugin Rooms 

Coffee Room to St Peter’s Catholic Church Marlow Baby and Toddler Group. Here we can 

offer a place to meet, chat and play with the little people in your lives. Each week we will 



provide a variety of activities, crafts, stories, singing and plenty of teas, coffees and 

snacks. This group is open to anyone - mums, dads, grandparents, childminders and 

anyone caring for little one(s). Open every Wednesday term time. Parking available in car 

park. Full address St Peter’s Pugin Rooms, 7 St Peter’s Street Marlow SL7 1NQ. 

 

Volunteers wanted for our Baby and Toddler Group  

 

We are looking for volunteers to make a cuppa, help set up or tidy away, or just simply join 

in, bring some baked goods, etc for our very own baby and toddler group. It will take place 

every Wednesday term time from 9.30 -11.30 am in the Pugin Rooms. Please contact 

Emma on 07949 239931 if you would like to help out in any way - as a one off or a regular 

thing, before or after 10.00 am Mass, or feel free to pop round on a Wednesday to talk in 

person. Thank you for your support! 

 

Madeline and Emma  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss A McCluskey 

Headteacher 

   


